
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 2/11/2014 11:04:07 AM 
To: donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: $ for Safety Measures at Substations 

Don 
I should have an answer soon. 

From: Lafrenz, Donald J. [mailto:donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 01:13 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: $ for Safety Measures at Substations 

John, 

Are any of the electriic physical security measures listed in the spreadsheet that you sent a few 
weeks ago (attached), associated with safety measures at sub-stations? 

-Don 
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